Memorandum of Understanding Between the Mead School District and the Mead Education Association

This Memorandum of Understanding sets forth the following understanding between the Mead Education Association and Mead School District #354. This agreement shall not be considered precedent setting by either party.

In the 2021/2022 school year Staci Cornwell was employed in a MEA position as a SEL Curriculum Coordinator. State certification requirements are such that Ms. Cornwell is unable to obtain an ESA certification. Being a certificated employee is a requirement for being a member in the MEA.

Therefore, beginning in the 2022/2023 school year, Staci Cornwell has transitioned to working for the Mead School Districts as a Mental Health Coordinator (non-certificated position).

The district and association agree the new Mental Health Coordinator position will be a classified, SUCO position with the understanding that once Ms. Cornwell is no longer employed by the district the position will revert back to being a MEA position.

Date: 11/29/22

Toby Doolittle, President Mead Education Association Shawn Woodward, Superintendent Mead School District #354